
When the bird, proud of its plumage, grows up among the 

plants, when its life is renewed, young, full of grace, then, 

swift in limb, from the dust it gathers its body, the 

remnant of the burning, which the fire destroyed before.  

Artfully it collects the bones, crumbled after the stress of 

the fire; and then puts together again bones and ashes, the 

leavings of the flame; and spreads with plants that spoils 

of death, richly arrayed.  Then it is driven to seek its own 

home once more.  Then with its feet it lays hold of the 

Sacred Stone of the fire, clutches it with its claws and 

joyously seeks again its home-land, sunny haunts happy 

native country.  All shall be made anew, its life and 

feathery dress, as it was in the beginning, when first 

victorious noble placed it in the noble plain.  It brings 

there its own bones, the ashes too, which the surge of fire 

embraced before the funeral pile.  Then the valiant bird 

buries the bones and ashes all together in that water-land.  

The sign of the sun is renewed for him, when the light of 

the sky, brightest of jewels, the best of noble stars, shines 

up from the east over the sea. - It is not sluggish nor 

slothful, dull nor torpid as some birds who wing their way 

slowly through the air, but it is speedy and swift and very 

alert, fair and winsome, and gloriously marked. - The 

people behold in wonder at how faithful its people are. 
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Letter from Their Excellencies 
 
Unto the populace of Sacred Stone do Marc and Alianor send warm thoughts and 
greetings. 
 
War of the Wings has come and gone, and what a fabulous event it was.  We wish to 
thank Meisterin Gisela and the entire War of the Wings staff for their tireless effort, 
hard work and dedication to making this event everything that the Kingdom has 
come to expect, year after year.  We ask that each of you please take the time to 
seek out these individuals and thank them for what they do, in some cases year after 
year, to pull this event together.  We also wished to give our personal thanks to Lady 
Audrey for not only running camp but also taking on the, once again, position of 
Sanitation Engineer.  Making sure that everything was clean and well stocked.  What 
no one realizes is that she did all of this while being incredibly ill.. Lady Audrey 
displays the type of rock hard foundation that Sacred Stone was built and relies on. 
 
With the passing of WoW comes the slowdown of the SCA event season.  We are 
hoping to see more of the Canton take part in having practices as well as A&S days.  
If you are planning any such sessions, if you would please send us a message with 
times, places and content, we hope to make it out to some of them, in the upcoming 
months. 
 
November will see us travelling to Nottinghill Coill, as the next heirs of this fantastic 
Kingdom are chosen.  We hope to see many of you at Crown Tournament and 

welcome the next in line to rule Atlantia. 

On the heels of Crown will find us in Winston Salem for In a Phoenix Eye.  We have 
been hearing so much about all of the wonderful competitions planned, and cannot 
wait to see what everyone has been working so hard on. 

As a reminder, PLEASE..  If you have any event or business (be it local or Baronial) 
announcements to be made, they MUST be listed on the Baronial email server.  We 
know that many individuals take advantage of the Social Media outlets, but it is 
neither considered an official or reliable method of passing such information on 
(There are still quite a number of people who are not on Facebook, but do pay 
attention to email for their information)..  Your help in making sure that we adhere to 
the policies and procedures set forth by Society, Kingdom and Barony are most 
appreciated. 

Lastly, we wished to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving.  
We will certainly be counting the wonderful people of this Barony amongst our 
blessings.  It is an honor and a joy to live amongst so fine people. 

We remain, 
Marc and Alianor 
Baron et Baronne, Sacred Stone 

 
 

 
 
 
Cover Page Art Work:  Contributed by Annora Hall (Kathy Murphy) and accredited to The Phoenix an 
Anglo-Saxon Poem selected and translated by RK Gordon, published by Everyman’s Library in 1926.   
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2015 Baronial Progress 
 

Date Event Sponsor Location 

November    

6 – 8 Atlantia Fall Crown Tourney Kingdom of Atlantia Bennettesville, SC 

14 Buckston Birthday Bash Canton of Buckston-on-Eno Hillsborough, NC 

21 In A Phoenix Eye Barony of the Sacred Stone Winston-Salem, NC 

    

December    

6 – 8 Atlantian Unevent Kingdom of Atlantia Central Region Atlantia 

 
If, at any such event, you may have some time which to offer assistance, please contact us or our Chamberlain, Lady 
Murienne (Murienne@housecorvus.org or 336-848-3742). 

Did You Know?  Release Forms 

Last month I wrote about one of three permissions required by Society to allow me to publish your art, your likeness, and 
your photographs.  The three permissions were Creative Work Copyright Assignment/Grant of Use Form (for use of your 
articles, poems, stories, songs, and original art), SCA Model Release Form (for subjects whose faces are recognizable in 
the photo), and SCA Photography Grant of Use Form (for pictures you take).  Our Kingdom Chronicler’s page includes a 
tab called release forms.  Here you can find descriptions and links to each of the forms.  There is also clarification for 
pictures used of members who have died.  Please review if you or your Canton have memorial pages on your webpages.  
You can access that information here:  http://chronicler.atlantia.sca.org/Releases.html 
 

 
How-to:  Naalbinding 

Submitted by Lady Annice Argent 
 
Hello everyone! Winter is coming and cold weather is starting to creep up on us again. What better way to warm up in 
these upcoming cold and dark months than by working with yarn? I would like to introduce you to the warm wooly world of 
naalbinding. 
 
The following video shows one of naalbinding's most basic stitches, the Oslo stitch: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EcuUqeKQZ5Q 
 
This stitch is pretty easy to pick up. Once you get the hang of it, you can make mittens, socks, cowls, and any number of 
warm accessories. All you need is a large eye, blunt-tipped needle and some nice thick yarn. Wool, alapaca, or any other 
feltable kind of yarn works best as naalbinding is done with short lengths of yarn.  It is easiest to use a spit-splice to felt a 
new length of yarn to the old, but if you have a wool allergy or would prefer to use a non-animal fiber, you can use 
different joining methods. When you would do a spit-splice, you could do a Russian Join (video example here:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9MXT2mrR894), or you could drop the old length and repeat the previous stitch with a 
new length of yarn to join (you would essentially be doing the same stitch twice, once in the old yarn and again in the new 
yarn. This would mean a lot of ends to sew in once you finish your piece, but if you don't mind, go right ahead! 
 
If you have any questions about naalbinding, knitting, or yarn in general, please email me at jrargent@uncg.edu or catch 
me at the Middlegate A&S Night on Tuesdays at 6pm at Geeksboro Coffeehouse.  
 
Happy crafting! 
-Argent 
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Baronial Recognitions for October – part 2 
Submitted by Lady Ealasaid MacDonald, Deputy Baronial Herald 

 
Vivat! to the following residents of the Barony of the Sacred Stone: 
� at Sacred Stone Baronial Birthday 

� Akiyama Hiroaki was awarded Arms 
� Akiyama Kazuhiko was awarded Arms 
� Lord Gawain de Barri was awarded Arms 
� Lord Giles de Nablus was made a Companion of the Silver Osprey 
� Lady Elizabeth Sabine du Northumberland was award the Herring 
� Giovanna de Aragona was awarded Arms 
� Lord Symon de Ipswich received an Augmentation of Arms 
� Lady Jdeke von Kolberg was made a Companion of the Sacred Stone 
� Fedor Turovsyn was awarded the Flame of the Phoenix 
� Lady Elizabeth Sabine du Northumberland was awarded the Phoenix’s Pyrite 
� Lord Luis Alfonso Villalobos was a Companion of the Sacred Stone 
� Lady Ivonne of Middlegate was made a Companion of the Sacred Stone 
� Noah bar Thamira was awarded the Feather of the Phoenix 
� Lady Sofia Dolce di Meo Rinaldi was award the Spark of the Phoenix 

 
� at War of the Wings X 

� Lady Annora Hall won the “Born at War” and the “Research Competition” 
� Robert Shockley of Avonsford won the Novice Art and Science Competition  
� Lord Ihone Munro was awarded Silver Wings from the Barony of Hawkwood 
� Baroness Alianor atte Red Swanne was made a Companion of the Golden Dolphin 
� Lord Alesander Davidson was given the Barony of Hawkwood’s Award of the Golden Decrescent 

 
*as listed in the Kingdom Court Reports as of 11/01/2015 

 
� Acceptances, Returns and Pendings from Laurel King of Arms: 

� Giovanna de Aragona. Name and device. Per chevron ployé throughout Or and purpure, 
two pomegranates gules seeded Or slipped and leaved vert and a dragon Or. 

 

 
Do you know someone that deserves an Award?   
To nominate someone for Kingdom Awards go to http://award.atlantia.sca.org/  for Sacred Stone Baronial Awards go to 
http://sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org/Recommend.htm 
 

 
CORRECTIONS:  Last month’s article regarding advertisement space for an SCA related business or shout out had an 
error.  See below for the reposting of the article with the correction in bold.  Thanks for point out our error. 
 
Do you have an SCA related business, an upcoming event, or an SCA shout-out you want to give to others?  We ARE 
accepting requests for AD space for the newsletter.  This is offered at no cost to you and based on space availability.  We 
will try to include timed announcements in a timely manner to maximize their audience.  Send me (Annora Hall) a private 
note if you have more questions. 
 
Shameless Plug:  Do you know what would make our newsletter even more awesome than it already is????  YOU!  If 
you have updates, pictures, games, or comments you would like included in the newsletter, please forward them to me 
(Annora Hall) at annorahall AT yahoo DOT com. 
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Quality of Service 
Submitted by Master Andreas de Caunteton, OP 

 
I was awed by the amount and quality of service displayed by the Baronial populace at War of the Wings. 
We have amazing people that made things happen above and beyond expectations.   Some of the busiest were not Peers 
and took on a multitude of tasks, many of which were behind the scenes chores that must be done, including those that 
most do not want to do.   I ask of all that witnessed and or benefited from those persons’ endeavors to take the time to 
write of the experience in missives of recommendation to our Baronage and Crown for recognition consideration.   
 
I next ask that all consider becoming more involved in your Canton and Baronial operations by seeking out opportunities 
to serve as Officers in a primary role or as a Deputy.  Seneschals, Exchequers, Youth Chancellors and Chatelaines are 
extremely important.  Heralds, Chroniclers, Arts & Sciences Ministers all make a significant difference.  The fighting 
community needs Marshals in all disciplines for Adult and Youth activities, and Ministers of the List.  There is something 
available within your interests, and training programs to help you gain experience while building knowledge skills.  
Remember that events and or specific activities cannot happen without certain positions and having backups is essential 
when real life, illness or emergencies happen.   
 
Many hands make for light work and greater fun for all.  Learn, grow, and give the gift of service to your fellow Scadians!  

 
Canton Reports (summarized from Oct meeting) 
Charlesbury Crossing (Giavonna) 
Nothing new 
 
Middlegate – Lord Simone da Venezia 
Expect to see more stuff about Bylina of the Stone 

 
Aire Faucon – Lady Prudence the Curious 
We now have a Chatelaine, milady L’al Jan bint Khalil. 
Weekly A&S continues. This month included a bardic and potluck last week of September and a newcomer vocabulary 
night first week of October. 
 
Crois Brigte – Lord Thomas of Salem 
1) Crois Brigte has a new MoAS.  It is Lady Jenna Fairhaven.  She announced A&S night on Wednesday, Oct 7, 6:00 to 

8:00, at Sine's house. 

2) Crois Brigte's business meetings are changing from the 1st Wednesday of the month to the last Wednesday of the 
month.  The next meeting will be October 28th at 6:30 pm.  Need to confirm location at St. Timothy's. 

 
Salesberie Glenn – Sir Axel of Taavistia 
Still growing.  A&S still very popular; Monday night (7:00) at Mean Mug; fingerloop braiding; 10 – 15 per night.  Still having 
fighter practices and are well attending. 

 
Happenings at Elchenburg Castle!! 

Submitted by Dubhghall mac Donnchaidh 
 
In an effort to cut through all the rigamarole and second-hand news, Elchenburg Castle, Inc. will now be writing a regular 
article in this very baronial newsletter to keep our Scadian friends and benefactors informed and involved in the continuing 
efforts to build the best and coolest SCA site in the Knowne World. 
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Our goal with these articles is to keep the Barony and its populace (you) updated on improvements and active with future 
plans. While this is private land, Elchenburg Castle realizes that it can only adapt in the best ways possible with the help 
and perspectives of the populace. Our wish and our goal is to have the most awesome mid-sized Scadian retreat in North 
America.  Our mission is to have ready convenience: easy in, easy setup, a beautiful private place to spend time, and 
easy out.  Let's get started! 
 
This article is the first episode of a new adventure.  Here you'll find all the news, announcements, and sometimes mullings 
which happen on a pretty-constant basis at the only SCA-dedicated site (of over 50 acres) outside of Mississippi! 
Wait, what?  The only one?  Yes, as far as we could find by press-time, other than the Gulf Wars site in Lumberton, 
Mississippi, Elchenburg Castle is the only 50+ acre site primarily dedicated to SCA usage.  (Some refer to the Gulf Wars 
site as "King's Arrow Ranch," but the SCA areas are a subset within that title.) 
 
Why dedicate a site to the SCA?  Glad you asked, Timmy!  First, because the SCA, Inc., isn't allowed to own real estate.  
(Or vehicles.  But other than still having rules tattooed on his brain, Dubhghall is recovering nicely from having served as 
baronial exchequer, thank you very much.)  Second, because the SCA, Inc. is a registered 501(c)3 under the educational 
organization classification, the SCA is awesome and deserves whatever support it can muster. 
 
Is this column going to blather on and waste my time every month?  No!  Not only will there be serious questions posed, 
the answers to which will have impact on future site changes, but this newsletter will also feature breaking news, such as 
this issue's announcement:  Vingolf is open for business!  Long story short, on October 28th, 2015, Yadkin County 
recognized the land known as Elchenburg Castle as a farm, and confirmed that North Carolina General Statute 143-138 
applies:  All structures on said farm are farm buildings, and as such are exempt from building code rules, and the code 
explicitly states that such buildings can be used (at times) for non-farm purposes such as weddings, meals, etc. 
Uh-oh, does this mean safety will be ignored?  Absolutely not!  The SCA, Inc. and Elchenburg Castle, Inc., each benefit 
from safety.  (Once upon a time a phoenix was born, but thankfully that's ancient history.) 
 
What else happened during October?  Other than War of the Wings, you mean?  Well, old wrap-ups and new 
instigations.  Herrin Gisela (as War of the Wings X autocrat) is graciously gathering the data (number of hotel 
rooms/nights and " daily site attendance") needed for the economic impact study, and Lady Elizabeth (as War of the 
Wings XI autocrat) has been involved in the installing of some permanent road markings. 
Serious question posed:  Should Elchenburg Castle, Inc. permit the construction of permanent structures, such as is 
permitted at the site of Gulf Wars? 

Thanks All!  Please feel free to quote this article in its entirety, but also please cite its source:  The Sacred Stone Baronial 
Newsletter. 
... 
If you have any suggestions, questions, issues, etc. that you'd like for Dubhghall mac Donnchaidh (and his team, Lady 
Suzy, Mistress Meadhbh, and Syr Malcolm) to address, please feel free to write them at profstewart@gmail.com.  Any 
and all factual errors and mistakes are the sole responsibility of Dubhghall.  If you'd like to find Elchenburg Castle online, 
head to "ElchenburgCastle.com."  If you'd like to find Elchenburg Castle in-person, set your gpa device to "North 
Carolina," then "Boonville," then "Elchenburg Castle." 

 
10/11/2015; Sacred Stone Baronial Meeting;  
Meeting called to order:  12:28 PM 
Location:  Elchenberg Castle, Booneville, NC 
Count of members: 21 
Count of non-members: 7 
 
Welcome 
Anthony is unable to make it today; Elizabeth is delayed; Meeting called to order by Baroness, Exchequer, and Chronicler.  
Please bear with us as we try to run the meeting and take notes at the same time. : ) 
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Coronet’s Report (Baronne Alianor atte Redswanne):   
Baronial pot luck - Friday - A thru M Savory - N thru Z Sweet 
Baronial/ Green tabards and baldrics available in camp in a tub in camp for any who would like to wear them for 
procession.  Lining up for procession will be in camp, starting at 8:30 – Saturday morning. Please try and wear Baronial 
colors, bring out banners, drums, etc. 
 
Friday night negotiations will be in the castle courtyard, time frame around the same time as the bardic smack down. 
 
New awards: 

Baronial award of courtesy - Members of the populace who have exhibited great acts of courtesy towards others. 
Award of Saint Casimir - Youth, age of 11 to 16.  Device is pending conflict check.  Feather and lily in saltaire  

 
Officer’s Reports 
Seneschal’s Report (Lord Alesandr Davidson);   
Report turned in. War or the wings is coming up. I'll be available on site Thursday through Saturday.  
 
I'd like to encourage anyone interested in becoming an officer to approach the current officer in the position you are 
interested in and ask to become a deputy. I'm certain they could us the help and it will let you see if you want the full job. 
We have a group of wonderful people constantly working behind the scenes to take care of business and I would like to 
thank them all. 
 
Exchequer’s Report (Lady Jdeke von Kolberg);   
I’m pleased to tell you that the quarterly Exchequer report is complete and balanced.  I will be bringing it, as well as two 
event reports and one bank statement, to the Baronial meeting for various and sundry signatures.  We will see more 
money entering and leaving the account in relation to WOW. 
 
• Total Funds in Bank   $ 16,028.99 
• Allocations   

Baronial Travel Fund  $      349.97 
WoW X Fund    $   8,865.00 
Baronial Cookware Fund $      125.00 
Pennsic Fete Fund   $        51.84 
Newcomers’ Fund  $      400.00 
Funds from Baelfire Dunn ₤ $      932.83  

• Total Allocated    $ 10,724.64 
• Total Unallocated    $   5,304.35 
 ₤ Decisions still to be made regarding how these monies are to be handled.    

 
We should be getting proposals for loaner bows and cookware at the Some additional discussion involved archery nets.  
All financial decisions are being tabled until after WOW. 
 
Quartermaster (Lord Simone da Venezia) 
Will post on-line and in newsletter 
 
Herald’s Report (Lord Vincenzo D'Este) 
Sacred Stone is still in good standing with the college. 
 
Baronial Marshal’s Report (Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe) 
Congratulations to Lofrickr (Brian Kelly).  He completed his marshals’ warrant.  We still need combat archery marshals.  
Complete report to  
 
Motion to approve $200.00 for the archery netting out of the funds from Belfire Dunn.  Seconded. 
For: 21; Against: 0; Abstentions: 1 
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Minister of Arts and Science Report (Lady Annice Argent) 
Arts and Sciences in the Barony are going strong. Middlegate continues to have it's A&S Nights on Tuesdays at 
Geeksboro, and recently, Salisbury Glen has started up A&S Nights! They hold theirs on Mondays at Mean Mug. 
Unfortunately I do not have the address at the moment, but I am sure any lovely Salisbury Glen denizen would be happy 
to give you the information.  
 
WoW is next week! There are many wonderful competitions coming up and it is my hope that the populace will come out 
and support their barony. Show the Kingdom how wonderful and talented Sacred Stone is! WoW also gives us a 
wonderful chance to take classes and learn. I hope that the populace will take advantage of these classes and learn.  
 
I know in previous reports I promised to hold classes over the summer and before WoW. Unfortunately these did not 
come to fruition. That was completely my fault. I had a major attack of life and was unable to dedicate the time to 
scheduling classes and finding teachers. Going forward, I would like to encourage anyone who has an idea for a class 
they would like to hold to please contact me at jrargent@uncg.edu. I would love to help you schedule a class to share 
your knowledge with the rest of the people in our fine barony. We are an educational organization, so I always jump at the 
chance to emphasize learning! Here is to a fantastic and fun WoW!  
 
Yours in service 
Argent 
 
Chatelaine’s Report (Baroness Caitlin MacDonaughue) 
Quarterly report for the Chatelaine’s office has been filed.  Mistress Molly has a contest going between  
the Chatelaines of the North and of the South to see who can get their reports in on time first. The  
winning side will share a big bag of chocolate at WoW.  
 
This month has been all about getting ready for War of the Wings. Sacred Stone will be providing the  
pavilion, banners and loaner garb for the event. We are asking that each canton Chatelaine donate a  
couple of hours in the Newcomer’s pavilion to assist the Regional Chatelaine.  
 
As cold weather approaches one thing we are in need of is warm clothes and outer garments such as  
cloaks for newcomers. If you have something you can donate or would like to make for our Gold Key,  
that would be one thing we really need.  
 
And remember with all the new folks that will be attending War of the Wings that each of us are  
Chatelaines. We have an opportunity to make a good or a bad impression on newcomers whether we  
realize we are doing it or not. So stop and take a minute when you see someone who looks lost or alone  
and make them feel like someone cares. We want them to leave WoW, and any other event in Sacred  
Stone, thinking that this is the warmest and most welcoming barony they have ever seen.  

 
Chancellor of Youth Report (Lady Thamira ha Sopheret) 
We did youth at Baronial Birthday.   
 
Chronicler’s Report (Lady Annora Hall) 
Many thanks go to our contributors. Their efforts make our newsletter a better reflection of our populace. We have a new 
series of articles called Baronial Recognitions submitted by Lady Ealasaid MacDonald. Look here for the latest news on 
what has passed the College of Heralds. There are pictures of the happenings of our fine Barony. Notice the missing 
faces - most are because you do not have a waiver on file. Last, there is an article in this month's newsletter explaining 
the waivers and how to find them. Contributors are always welcome. 
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Webminister’s Report (Lord Lofrikr) 
Work has begun on the new website. Wordpress was selected as the platform for the new site.  
 
One of the primary areas we are working on is calendar system that reflects not only Barony events and activities, but 
also events and activities hosted by the Cantons as well. I am looking for volunteers to help make sure we get all of the 
Canton activities reflected on the calendar. Additionally, we are looking at importing event data from he new Kingdom 
RSS feed.  
 
Another added benefit of the Wordpress platform is the ability more easily set up pages for interest groups within the 
Barony.  
 
Lastly, as we put effort into getting the new site ready to go live, expect to see minimal changes to the current site. 
Newsletter publications will, of course, continue. We will absolutely continue to update and correct any erroneous 
information as we find it. Additionally, links to upcoming events will continue to be kept updated from the main page.  
 
If you have any suggestions or new spiffy ideas for the site, please continue to send them to me. We may just have to wait 
a bit to implement them when the new site goes live.  
 
Thanks, Lord Lofrikr, Webminister.   

 
Old Business 
University was a huge success.  We had 262 people attending.  Last outdoor event in Windmasters was 100 attendees 
less.  The Chancellor was very pleased.  Many thanks to all who helped set-up and tear down. 
 
Sacred Stone Baronial Birthday report:  178 attended and 7 horses.  Only 2 injuries. 
 
Storage at castle site has been tabled until after WOW. 
Financial Policy change for smallest amount of spending has been tabled until after WOW. 
Policy Committee has been tabled until after WOW. 
Present budget for In a Phoenix Eye to be voted on in October. 
 
New Business 

• Call for allocation of funds for Children’s Fete.  $300 was allocated last year.  Bring $$ new total to $300.  We will 
vote on it in November. 

• Call for Bids for Runestone 2016.  Need to be submitted by early Jan to be approved during the February 
meeting.  Order of a Phoenix Eye are the “hosts” of this event so you will not be alone and without resources. 

 
Event Report 
Sept. 19

th
:  University (Baroness Alianor) 

University was a huge success.  We had 262 people attending.  Last outdoor event in Windmasters was 100 attendees 
less.  The Chancellor was very pleased.  Many thanks to all who helped set-up and tear down. 
 
Upcoming events 
Oct. 14 - 18

th
: WoW (Baroness Gisella) 

Thank you for all who came to the storage unit to help load it.  Tal and Bumba have been here all weekend working on 
road layout.  1072 actual registrations (plus ~40 ghosts – folks just buying extra land), this is higher than previous years. 
We are expecting between 200 – 250 walk-ins.  Layouts are coming together.  Walls, pavilions, and other lovelies will go 
up today.  If you have time, please lend a hand this afternoon.  If you want to set-up your tent please check with Tal 
before pitching. 
 
We will also need help closing down the site on Sunday and returning stuff to storage. 
Saturday night Baronial Court.  1 hour after the end of Kingdom Court.  In Baronial Court. 
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Nov. 14
th
:  In a Phoenix Eye (Lady Murienne l’aloiere) 

Full day of competitions . . Games Room . . All day Fiber Solar 
Cantons need to go back to their folks and select their representative for the Canton-vs-Canton competition.  
Reps must sign-up on the IPE website.  We have two people signed up currently. 
Lunch sponsored by Cooks Guild – headed by Lady Anya 
 
Feb. 13

th
: Bylina of the Stone (Lady Catherine and Lady Feadosia) 

The next “of the Stone” event is based on Russian folk and fairy tales.  We will meet at Star of Bethlehem.   
Shiny and cooking competitions are planned.  The flyer and website are both up.  60 feast sites are available only through 
pre-registration.  Web information will be up by the end of the week. 
 
Early May, Spring Crown 2016; 130 bed cabin space; AC - no heat but space heaters are welcome.  Space for tent 
camping and water hook-ups will be available.  The site is located in Randleman at Woodmen of the World Camp.  Our 
bid was approved.  Budget will be presented at the November meeting and voted upon in December. 
 
Next Baronial Meetings  
Nov 13

th
 Salisburie Glen has offered to host.   

 
Meeting adjourned – 1:25 pm 

 
Their Excellencies 

Baron Marc (Mark Greene)                   Baronne Alianor (Jean Wagner) 
     Phone #: 336-457-0235                                                   Phone #: 336-549-6020 

       Email Address: mgreen92@triad.rr.com                          Email Address: a.redswanne@gmail.com 

Baronial Officers 

 

SENESCHAL 
Lord Alesander Davidson (Anthony Davis);  
336-413-5820 
seneschal AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org  

HERALD 
Lord Vincenzo D’Este 
herald AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

CHATELAINE 
Baroness Caitlin MacDonoghue (Ruth Harris) 
chatelaine AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

BARONIAL MARSHAL 
Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe (Lorelei Elkins) 
ladygreenleafe AT gmail.com 

 

CHANCELLOR OF YOUTH 
Rebbah Thamira ha Sopheret 
mom AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

MINISTER OF THE LIST 
(Jamie Epperson) 
mol AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

MINISTER OF THE ARTS & SCIENCES 
Lady Annice Argent (Jennifer Argent)  
moas AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

CHRONICLER 
Lady Annora Hall (Kathy Murphy) 
chronicler AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

EXCHEQUER 
Lady Jdeke von Kolberg  
ladyjdeke AT gmail.com 

 

WEBMINISTER 
Lord Lofrickr Penningrljósta (Brian Kelly) 
webminister AT 
sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 

CHIRURGEON 
OPEN 
chirurgeon AT sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org 

 
 
BARONIAL WEBPAGE ADDRESS 
http://sacredstone.atlantia.sca.org/ 
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To join the Barony's online discussion group, send a blank e-mail to: Sacredstone AT atlantia.sca.org or go to 
http://seahorse.atlantia.sca.org/listinfo.cgi/sacredstone-atlantia.sca.org 

 

Baronial Appointments  
(Changes were announced at Baronial Birthday – updates will follow court report publication) 
 
BARONIAL HEAVY CHAMPION   Lord Aleksei Mikhailovich  
BARONIAL RAPIER CHAMPION   Lady Feodosiia Alekseeva Zhena  
BARONIAL ARCHERY CHAMPION   Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe  
BARONIAL CAVALRY CHAMPION   Gallien O Hearne  
PHOENIX GUARD Captain:    Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe 
BARONIAL BARD     Lord Robyn A'Dearg  
BARONIAL ARTISAN     Lady Bera in Svarta  
BARONIAL SCRIBE     Lord Geffrei Maudeleyne  
BARONIAL BREWER     Lady Isabelle Lafara  
BARONIAL COOKS     Domina Scribonia Sabina Mus and Lady Jana de Foresta  
BARONIAL YOUTH COMBAT CHAMPION  Open  
BARONIAL YOUTH ARCHERY CHAMPION Longslayer  
BARONIAL YOUTH ARTISAN    Trinity 
BARONIAL BEEKEEPER    Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe 

 
Baronial Orders 

 

 

PRINCIPAL, 
ORDER OF THE SACRED STONE 
Lady Annora Hall (Kathy Murphy) 
annorahall AT yahoo.com 

 

PRINCIPAL,  
ORDER OF THE PHOENIX' EYE  
Lady Murienne L'aloiere  
dragonfly78 AT gmail.com  

 

PRINCIPAL,  
ORDER OF THE PHOENIX' CLAW  
Lord Vincenzo D’Este 

 

PRINCIPAL,  
ORDER OF THE YEOMEN OF THE 
SACRED STONE  
Mistress Lorelei Greenleafe 

 
Cantons and their Seneschals 
 
Aire Faucon Prudence the Curious prudencecuri-ous@aim.com 
Charlesbury Crossing Giovanna Dragonetti (Dawn Ratz) Dawn.Ratz@gmail.com 
Crois Brigte Lord Thomas of Salem (Thomas Luibrand) ThomasBrantOf-Salem@yahoo.com 
Middlegate Lord Symone da Venezia (Troy Petersen) canton.middlegate@gmail.com 
Salesberie Glen Sir Axel (Wayne Remes)  
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